Library Special Announcement after the Typhoon: Overdue Items
from 23 to 30 August 2017 (2017/08/29)
Dear All,

As Typhoon "Hato" struck Macau and many UM staff and students were affected, the Library would
like to announce that all un-returned/un-renewed loan items with due dates from 23 to 30 August
2017 will NOTbe regarded as overdue items. The due date of these items will be extended to 31
August 2017. Any of these items returned after 31 August 2017 will be regarded as overdue items.

For any inquiries, please call 8822 8160 or visit our Circulation Counter.

Best Regards,
UM Library



